
• Learn about experiences and outcomes created through
Enabling Technology for individuals in New Mexico.

• Participate in a live demonstration from a technology vendor.
• Engage with other members of the New Mexico

disability community on technology first approaches.

• 10:00 am - Welcome.
• 10:05  am - Technology Showcase:

CreateAbility
• 10:45 - Q & A and wrap up

CLICK HERE TO JOIN THE EVENT

View the NM DDSD Webpage Resources

For more information contact:
Aaron Joplin: Aaron.Joplin@hca.nm.gov or 

Katherine Johnson: Katherine.Herrera@hca.nm.gov

Technology First 
Spotlight Series

The next technology spotlight event from New Mexico’s 
Developmental Disabilities Supports Division is being held 
on Wednesday, April 2nd, 2025 at 10:00 AM. This 
month's meeting will feature a technology showcase by 
CreateAbility, an enabling technology company that 
designs and develops innovative apps and solutions to 
support processes across the healthcare continuum. 
Their mission is to foster independence, eliminate 
barriers and empower people with intellectual disabilities 
and traumatic brain injuries to flourish beyond their 
current capabilities. CreateAbility's technology solutions 
are used by provider agencies, hospitals, group homes, 
rehabilitation facilities, and individuals. 

Join us to learn about what’s possible with a Technology 
First approach to service and support.

Why Should       

I Attend ?

Agenda

Ask Me About Enabling Technology

April 2nd, 2025

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_ZDZkMTYyYTYtMDg1MC00ZjcwLThhNmItNmI4ZjNiZjIwYmQw%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252204aa6bf4-d436-426f-bfa4-04b7a70e60ff%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25229e9721c2-1ae5-428a-b180-2113b0535dfd%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=0df33a98-c678-4158-9547-e741f35520a6&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
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mailto:mailto:Aaron.Joplin%40hca.nm.gov?subject=
mailto:katherine.herrera%40hca.nm.gov?subject=



